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Hi,

I wish to strongly object to the proposal to allow flights throughout the night at Dublin
airport.

My property is very close to the airport (Swords/Ridgewood) and the noise is already
very loud with helicopters and flights keeping us awake. I am very concerned with the
proposal to allow even more flights throughout the night.

Regards
Robert

Robert Doran



https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fmarketingnetworkgroup%2F&data=04%7C01%7Caircraftnoiseconsultation%40fingal.ie%7C502cd5f94ed6431cee2608d9f86bc02b%7C72dcfc23757145948154afe2c0bdea98%7C0%7C0%7C637813965442733306%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=fjmJlAGcy%2FMJF%2F%2FaNObTbqJ8%2BbNpp4GPe%2BaX%2BjCRi3I%3D&reserved=0



